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19/11/2021  17:08:152021/4815/P OBJ A Chandler I object to the proposed change of use to take-away - there are already multiple takeaways and cafes 

operating as takeaways within a very short distance of this site and we already suffer negative impact from 

these on our residential road both from litter and from the delivery drivers who use Miller Street and 

Mornington Street all the time.

I strongly object to the provision of a serving hatch in Miller Street as it will make it even harder to walk past 

the delivery riders etc. who are already congregating here in ever increasing numbers. The fact that the 

applicant believes a serving hatch will improve congestion on the High Street indicates that they are aware 

congestion will be caused in the adjacent passage way instead, which is used by many residents as a 

short-cut (some of whom find it difficult to walk, or have children, buggies and shopping to deal with). 

There is a children's playcentre immediately adjacent to the rear of this unit (on the Three Fields Estate) along 

with numerous flats whose residents already suffer considerably from night-time noise, fumes and litter 

resulting from takeaway provision close by and the delivery drivers who service them. Another one is not going 

to make this any better and the cumulative impact is increasingly intolerable.
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